Dear partners from the English Language Assistants Programme,

Want to bring the inspirational power of the Olympic and Paralympic games into your classroom? Get involved in 'Twin for 2012' and we can find you an international partner school giving your pupils the chance to get in touch with their peers in the UK and work together on joint projects.

There are hundreds of schools in UK who have already registered and would like to find a partner. We are looking, in particular, to recruit schools in the **primary sector**.

Please have a read of the information below and <u>pass it on to your schools</u>, encouraging them to sign up as soon as possible!

Many thanks for your help and for supporting this British Council project.

## **Twin for 2012**

They're inspirational, they're exciting and they're almost here! The Olympic and Paralympic Games are coming to London in 2012. Now's the time to help your pupils to get ready and get connected with the power of the Games through British Council Schools Online.

The Games are a fantastic opportunity to inspire young people all over the world. They make a compelling demonstration of international friendship and highlight the power of sport in bringing people together. So how can you bring the inspirational power of the Games into your classroom?

Through the Olympics initiative 'Twin for 2012' we can find you a UK partner school; giving your pupils the chance to get in touch with their international peers and work together on joint projects. If your country is participating in the London 2012 Olympic and Paralympic Games, we will find you a partner school in the UK. Simply register your details with us, including a short paragraph about your school and what you're interested in working on. We'll do the rest!

Once you've been allocated a partner school, there's a whole range of exciting projects you can collaborate on. We've even got some <u>resource</u> templates to make it easy for you to get started. We'll give you a dedicated online project space for you and your partner to share information and you will also get access to our online forums where you can swap ideas with other schools.

Join our Warm Up for the Games forum, and chat to teachers from around the world to find out how they are warming up for the Games. Once registered on British Council Schools Online, log in and select 'My forums' from the 'My Desktop' box and search for 'Warm up for the Games'.

The best projects will be featured on British Council Schools Online - so don't miss this opportunity to highlight your school's international work. All you need to do is click here - <a href="register">register</a> – to get your school signed up today!